Strengthen Study and Homework Skills
Make homework and studying more meaningful for your children
1. Ask what upcoming assignments your kids have, how long the work should take, and if the teachers want your involvement.

2. Tell your children to write down the names and phone numbers of one or two "study buddies". That way, if your kids have questions on an assignment they can call a friend for clarification.

3. Set a regular time for homework each day, but let your kids unwind after school before getting started.

4. Make sure each child has a work space in a well-lit, quiet area with a comfortable chair. Stock the space with the basic tools they'll need: paper,  pencils, erasers, pencil sharper, scissors, glue, rulers, dictionary, calculator, etc.

5. Discourage distractions, including TV and music, during study timeserver 20 minutes or so allow a five-minute break for stretches or a healthy snack.

6. Help your kids get organized. Consider providing dividers or color-coded tabs and folders for papers and a calendar and/or assignment book,

7. Be available to answer questions or quiz them. However, let homework be their responsibility, not yours.

8. Review their work when it's completed, but don't correct assignments unless their teachers want you to.

9. Read teacher comments when assignments are returned. Remind your children to keep their teacher's suggestions in mind when they work on future assignments.

10. Even when they have no homework, your kids should still spend time studying each day. They can read, draw, or review lessons to stay in the habit of daily study.

11. Have your kids write down goals before each assignment and organize study priorities to reach the goals.

12. Tell your children it's OK to ask their teachers for help, and let them know you're available too.

13. Assist their study by using flash cards, quizzing them, or having them read aloud to you.

14. Allow study partners if it helps both students do better.

15. Urge your children to get in the habit of packing up school items as soon as homework is done and putting assignments away in a designated area where they can easily be found  the next morning.

